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 Kentish Town Nativity 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Nativity costumes 

We would like to remind that the Kentish Town Christmas Nativity 2024 is on Thursday 12h 

December at 2pm in the school hall. 

Please ensure your child is practising their lines and songs at home. This is the homework 

for the next two weeks. It’s really important that they are practising at home as some children 

still do not know their lines and we are creeping ever closer to the performance! 

For backing tracks and spare scripts, please go to the school website, where you will find them 

under Year Groups > Year 2. 

Please see below for what your child needs to wear based on their part. We have most of the 

costumes available at school so appreciate your support with the below: 

 

Angel narrators: all white. 

Wisemen: own clothes to be worn underneath costume. As plain as possible. 

Shepherds: own clothes to be worn underneath costume. As plain as possible. 

Camel/goat: browny/yellowy coloured clothes. 

Innkeeper/wife: own clothes to be worn underneath costume. As plain as possible. 

Mary: own clothes to be worn underneath costume. As plain as possible. 

Joseph: own clothes to be worn underneath costume. As plain as possible. 

 

Kind regards, 

Chloe Price 
On behalf of the Willow Class Team 
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